
From: Jessica Wojtysiak <jessica.wojtysiak@bakersfieldcollege.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 2:02 PM
To: Joshua Lewis <jolewis@bakersfieldcollege.edu>
Cc: Billie Jo Rice <brice@bakersfieldcollege.edu>; Zav Dadabhoy 
<zav.dadabhoy@bakersfieldcollege.edu>
Subject: MAT Degree Equivalency Question
 
Hi Josh,

The Bakersfield College Administration affirms the equivalency committee's determination that the MA 
in Teaching Mathematics from CSU Bakersfield does not meet minimum qualifications for math.

Best,

Jessica Wojtysiak
Associate Vice President of Instruction

1801 Panorama Dr.
Bakersfield, CA 93305


